
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Jackson [mailto:johnjacksonada@aol.com] 
Sent: 04 June 2015 10:06 
To: Mike Stranks 
Subject: Lambourne Hall Road. Canewdon, Essex 
 
Hi Mike 
 
I confirm that my client agrees to extend the date for the determination 
of the Town Planning applications for the above to the 19th June 2015 as 
suggested. 
 
John R A Jackson LLP 
Architectural Design Associates 
 
 


